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Farmington Senior Citizens 1-6-2025 

 

January 6, 2025 

 

Meeting number 919 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:00 PM on Monday, January 6, 

2025, by President Gary Weidenborner. Fourteen members and one guest were present.  

 

Before the meal, Debbie Palumbo-Sanders from Victor Farmington Kiwanis thanked members for their support 

of the annual Children’s Christmas Party.  Over 100 children received Christmas gifts. 

 

Then members enjoyed their sandwich meal and desserts.    

 

President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting at 12:40 PM.   

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the December 2, 2024 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of January 6, 2025, there is $73.59 in the Treasury.  This includes $9.00 for the 50/50 

raffle and $440 for the Christmas Celebration. 

 

Birthdays:  None 

 

Anniversaries:  None 

 

Sunshine Report:  A card was sent to John VanderWalle who feil.   

  

Entertainment: Vice President Ruth Weidenborner 

• Ruth Weidenborner informed us that the Town of Farmington increased their support of Seniors to $00 

in 2025. 

• Ruth Weidenborner told members that the Monsignor Schnacky Community Players are performing 

“Give my Regards to Broadway” at Saint Catherine of Sienna Catholic Church in Mendon this year.  

Seniors can attend for free on Thursday evenings January 30 and February 7.  At the next meeting, 

members should let Ruth know if they plan to attend and which date so reservations can be made. 

 

Old Business:   

Kathy Wagner told members a revised schedule for January to June 2025 meetings is available.  The previous 

version should be discarded. 

 

New Business:   

Gary Weidenborner reminded members to be very careful in this cold weather. 

 

Kathy Wagner reminded members 2025 dues of $11 is due.   

 

 

Town of Farmington update by President Gary Weidenborner:  No update 

 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Kathy Wagner won $8.00 in the 50/50 Raffle. 

 

There will be dominos after the meeting. 

 

Kathy Wagner shared some funny stories. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner closed the regular meeting about 12:56 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


